From: contact@engage.vic.gov.au

To: amendments
Subject: Making a submission Form Submission
Date: Wednesday, 17 November 2021 12:01:20 PM

Making a submission Form Submission

There has been a submission of the form Making a submission through your Engage

Victoria website.

First name

Madison

Last name

Wright

Postcode

Are you making this submission as:

An individual

Does your submission relate to an address within the Beveridge North West precinct?

Yes

Email

Write your submission
| DO NOT support the proposed quarry between Beveridge and Wallan. It will be detrimental
to our communities and is unnecessary. We are already losing parks and open space to

developers, this will only add to the problems and cause further traffic on a road that is



already too busy.
It will also add to noise complaints, damaged roads, harming the environment and more.

It is a ridiculous proposal and should NOT get approved.

| confirm that | have read and agree to the above conditions for making a submission.

Yes

| agree to the Collection Notice

Yes

To view all of this form's submissions, visit
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